
From: LICA Reception <lica2@lica.ca> 
Date: August 1, 2023 at 2:15:49 PM MDT 
Subject: The Muriel Lake Basin Management Society (MLBMS) 

  

Hello  LICA Member, 
  
The Muriel Lake Basin Management Society (MLBMS) is hosting its Annual General Meeting at 
the Muriel Lake M.D. Park, on Saturday, August 12th, 2023, at 11 am.  
  
The MLBMS was formed to address the serious declining lake water level, water quality issues 
and decreased fish spawning habitat at Muriel Lake. The activities of this organization include 
increasing awareness and understanding of the water issues at Muriel Lake, and improving and 
maintaining the state of the Lake and its surrounding wetlands so that it may return to an 
ecologically healthy watershed.  
  
Due to the resignation of current board members, and the unfortunate low member activity, 
this society may be in danger of discontinuing its amazing work at Muriel Lake. If you are 
interested in becoming a member to support continuing the work of the MLBMS, please email 
Peter Cordingley, MLBMS’s Current President @ petercordingley1@gmail.com for more 
information. Or visit their Website & Facebook page (@SaveMurielLake). 
  
Kindly, 

Kayla Hellum 
Environmental Coordinator 

 

Office: (780) 812-2182 
Email: watershed@lica.ca  

www.lica.ca 

 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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